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I have been a certified dental assistant for 40 years. I have worked in multiple dental 

offices. Until recently, I have not worked where an assistant has not had their 

radiology certificate. In the last five years, there have been three assistants without 

one. It is a burden on those who are certified to take x-rays or the dentist. Since x-

rays are required to see abnormalities, every patient needs them. It’s like giving 

someone a car, but not the license to go with it. It’s useless.! 


